
 
January 3, 2006 
 
The Honorable Mayor Jeannette Bell 
and Members of the Common Council 
7525 W. Greenfield Avenue 
West Allis, WI  53214 
 
Dear Mayor Bell and Common Council Members: 
 
Please approve the funds for the annual maintenance renewal agreement with HTE VAR for our iSeries IBM 
mainframe in the amount of $15,995.00.  This agreement will be enforced during the calendar year 2006 and will 
provide the following services: 
 

iSeries 
Ultrium tape autoloader 
Intergated xSeries adapter 
xSeries 235 
AS400 alert - PTF email notification 
SWMA - subscription P10 
HTE iSeries tech support 

 
The IBM iSeries was purchased from HTE VAR in 2003 and is strongly recommended to continue with the 
maintenance agreement. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Gene Baietto 
Mgr Purchasing / Central Services 
 


